Fusion Newsletter May 2019

We hope everyone has had a lovely Half Term!

If you went to the Seaside please bring a few pebbles back in for our Seaside Week. Thank you!

LOST PROPERTY

Please ensure your child has suitable clothing. Please ensure EVERYTHING is NAMED.

There is an awful lot of lost property in both schools. If something does get lost and is named, if the child is in the Infants, we will simply put it back in their classroom. If they are in the Juniors, we will take it up to the Juniors and pop it in their class or into the Juniors lost property. Please encourage children to be responsible for their own belongings.

WHAT HAVE WE BEEN UP TO IN MAY?

-Learnt about Ramadan -Recycling Week

- -Trips to Co-op, Park, Common
 - -Letter H week
- -Learnt about staying safe online
- -Shakespeare Week
- -Lots of Cooking and finding new recipes
- -Cleaned all of our toys in the sunshine
- -Most importantly HAD LOTS OF FUN!!

REGISTRATION 2019-2020 IS NOW OPEN!

Don't forget Registration closes on Friday 7th
June at 6:15pm. Any packs received after
this time will not be processed and you will
lose your current spaces.

All families will be e-mailed on Friday 5th

All families will be e-mailed on Friday 5th
July 2019 about space allocation.
Registration Packs must be completed by hand and must be returned in paper format.
ALL existing families MUST re-register.

SAFEGUARDING AND HEALTH AND SAFETY

All parents must enter and exit Fusion through the main doors. If you walk through the gates on the field, you will be asked to go round to Fusion's entrance and wait to be buzzed in and a member of staff will bring your child to meet you. There may be times that there are no adults in the dining room, if this is the case please call 07796000413 or come round to the playground and speak to a member of staff



Keeping in touch

There are lots of ways for us to keep in touch.

Website:

See below

Facebook:

Search for Fusion Childcare Services

By phone: Abby/Becca 07796000413

Tracy: 07879811927

E-mail

admin@fusionchildc areservices.co.uk

In person!

We will always make time to speak to you



Thank you so much to the Russom family and Crowson family for all your fabulous donations to Fusion this month. It is very appreciated by everyone and very generous

Just a reminder about Summer Club

Fusion will NOT be operating a Summer Club in 2019. This is not a decision we have taken lightly and have given the matter considerable thought.

Now that the weather is getting nicer, please make sure your child/ren have a named hat, water bottle, sunglasses if needed and suncream. Thank you.





